May Newsletter



Last month we visited Parsons to celebrate Earth Day. We learned about how our food is produced, what agriculture by-products are, why caring for the land and our natural resources is an important legacy, what grains are and how they are used for fuel production, along with many other topics! Thank you to Farm Bureau and all the volunteers for sponsoring this event!

Friday, May 10th the 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students will travel to the Edna Lake to partake in a variety of nature activities. More information coming soon! Tuesday, May 14: Greenbush Outdoor Day: Sack lunch and drink required. More information to come!

Monday, May 20: End of the Year Field Trip: 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders will be traveling to Roller City in Joplin, Missouri for their end of the year field trip on Monday, May 20th. We will leave at 8:15 AM and return at approximately 3:00 PM. PTO will be paying for each students' skating and laser tag After skating, we will travel to Cici's Pizza in Joplin for lunch. At Cici's, the students will be able to eat from the buffet, as well as get a drink. We ask that each student bring \$5 to cover the cost of lunch. Please send \$5 before May 17th to give to your child's teacher.

Wednesday, May 22: Field Day: In the afternoon

Thursday, May 23: Last day and awards: This is a half day of school, dismiss at 12:30.

Awards Schedule:

K-2: 8:30 AM

3-5: 9:15 AM

6-7: 10:00 AM